EXHIBIT C

Letter from Henry Krautter, Permit Engineer, MCAQD Air Quality Department,
to Dennis Irvin, Plant Manager, APS Ocotillo Power Plant (Dec. 8, 2015)



Maricopa County

Air Quality Department

Engineering & Permitting December 8, 2015
Division

1001 North Central Ave.,

Suite 125

Phoenix, Arizona 85004 Dennis [rvin

Phone: 602-506-6010
Fax: 602-506-6985 Plant Manager

APS Ocotillo Power Plant
400 North 5t St, Mail Station 9303
Phoenix, AZ 85004

RE: Application Completeness Determination
Permit Number: V95-007

Dear Mr. Irvin:

The Maricopa County Air Quality Department (MCAQD) has reviewed your permit significant
tevision application for the Ocotillo Power Plant modernization project, initially submitted on
Aptil 9, 2014 and most recently amended on September 25, 2015, for the following facility:

APS Ocotillo Power Plant
1500 East University Drive
Tempe, AZ 85281

Based on the information provided in your application for a permit revision, we have determined
that the application is complete.

If, while processing an application that has been determined or deemed to be complete, the
Control Officer determines that additional information is necessary to evaluate or to take final
action on that application, the Control Officer may request such information in writing and may
set a reasonable deadline for a response.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact me at (602) 506-7302.

Sincerely,
Henry Krautter

Permit Engineer

Enclosure

CC: Anne Catlton, APS
Scott Treece
Richard Sumner

Protecting our most vital, natural resource; air.
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